DON'T SAY IT—WRITE IT

To R, P, KEILY : DaTte Pebruary 21, 1973

' FROM S. M. AIVIS

MODEL 700 — INSTRUCTION FOLDER

M. H. Walker has requested change to the folder to indicate "No Trigger Adjustments
Are Recommended”.

This is in accordance with his consultatipn with F.E, Moman. - It is understood
that the need.arises as tesult of significant increase in customer complaints of
problem growing .out of attempts to adjust-trigger by shooters. The designers
believe this condition arises as result of differences in parts as compared to
earlier production, with the sear being a contributor.

M.H. Walker advises that F'.E. Morgan desires to see proof copy of the folder
.change before printing, and advice as to-inventory in terms of usage requirements
and inventory .cost in order to determine whether this should be made without

) lohsoles cence.

ce: . M.H. Walker / o . ] .

-F. E. Morgan
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